# Nighthawk Newsletter August 17, 2016



Kathy Dahlgren-Principal

Stephanie Hammons-Office Manager

Welcome to the 2016-2016 school year. Our school newsletter, The Nighthawk News, comes home with your youngest student every other week. It is a great way to keep in touch with events happening at the school. You can also check our website at <a href="https://www.nordcountryschool.org">www.nordcountryschool.org</a>

# <u>First Day Packet-Parents</u> Homework

A lot of important information is coming home today!
Please fill out and return the Emergency Cards,
Parents Rights & Responsibility Agreement, Volunteer
Form, Attendance Agreement, Technology Use Policy,
Independent Study Master Agreement and Free &
Reduced Lunch form. The youngest student in the
household will also bring home a calendar, the
parent-student handbook and a lunch menu. It is
very important that our first day packets are
completed and returned as soon as possible. If you
have any questions please call the office, 891-3138

class. It's going to be a great year!

Nord School has their first ever 8th grade

#### New Staff

Mrs. Valine and Mrs. Chang are back this year, they will be co-teaching 3rd grade. Ms. Aceves is our new kindergarten teacher. Mrs. Angel Petersen and Mrs. Megan Sathrum are Nord's newest instructional aids. We are very happy to introduce our new music teacher, Kristin Baugher as well as middle school Spanish teacher, Gabriela Perez.

### **Back to School Night**

Don't miss Nord Country School's Back to School Night. It is a perfect opportunity to meet your child's teacher, hear about their plans for the school year and find out how you can be involved in your child's education.

Aug. 23 Kinder & Middle School @6:00 PM. Aug. 24

1st-5th grades. There will be 2 sessions for each class: one at 6:00pm and one at 6:45pm.

#### Mom's Restaurant Fundraiser

Nord Country School has been selected to take part in Mom's Restaurant 3+2+2 fundraiser for the month of **September**. When you order a 3+2+2 breakfast, Mom's will donate \$2.00 per meal to our school. So, head on over to Mom's for breakfast and enjoy some eggs, bacon and French toast.

# Nord Country School has a new logo, which is in the upper right hand corner. Thank you Frank Espinoza at Spartacus 5 Design, Marketing and Stuff for helping us with our new logo.

#### Calender:

Aug. 23-Kinder & Middle School Back to School Night-6:00 PM Aug. 24- 1st-5th Back to School Night-6:00 PM and 6:45 PM

<u>Sept. 5</u>-Labor Day, No School <u>Sept. 27</u>-Minimum Day

Sept. 29-Picture Day



## Archery at Nord Country School

We are very excited to announce that our school received a California National Archery in the Schools Program Grant from the Department of Fish and Wildlife. We will be offering archery as a middle school elective!



